Government of Pakistan
FINANCE DIVISION
(Quality Assurance-I Section)
HRM Wing

*hkk

CIRCULAR

Subject: - TWO TRAINING COURSES.

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Islamabad has informed that the virtual
training courses are received from the office of Statistical, Economic and Social Research
and Training Centre for Islamic Countries (SESRIC), Ankara (Turkey). The following two
consecutive virtual training courses are:

i) Training Course on “The Role of Central Banks in Increasing Financial
Literacy” which will e held virtually from 05-06 September 2022.

ii) Training Course on “Using Financial Technology (FINTECH) in Islamic
Finance” which will be held virtually from 07-08 September, 2022.

2. Officers of Finance Division are requested to furnish their nominations duly
recommended by the AFS/head of the Wing concerned alongwith required documents to
QA-I Section by 26™ August, 2022. The draft programme of the subject training course is
also available at htips://bit.ly/3PEYrVA. The registration form 1is available at
http://erp.sesric.org/events/2021-SESRIC-936/Apply.For  further inquires about the
training, the nominees(s) may contact SESRIC through training(@.sesric.org.

Note:- “In addition to the eligibility criteria specified for a training, all
officers who are working on contract basis/fixed pay package or having less than two
years continuous governmenl service or less than three months of service in Finance
Division or against whom disciplinary proceedings/inquiry is in progress, may need not
o apply”.

(Madiha Rafiqué
Section Officer (QA-I)
Ph: 9208523

All Officers (BPS-17 & above), Finance Division, Islamabad
Finance Division U.O F.No.2 (18)/2014-QA-1 Islamabad, the 18-08-2022

Copy to:-

Mr. Faheem Anwar, Webmaster, with the request to upload the circular for
information on Finance Division’s website.




